

Elaine Keenan Bengts Information and Privacy Commissioner P.O Box 262 Yellowknife, NT, X1A 2N2

JAN 15 2021

Dear Commissioner,

Re: Request for Review

Your File # 20-148-5 Our File # 1029-20-DH2194

This letter is in response to your review report 21-182 of January 7, 2021 requesting a review of the response to the Applicant from the Department of Health.

Please be advised that the Department of Health welcomes the report and accepts the recommendations.

The Department will work on implementing the recommendations identified in the report and disclosing the identified records accordingly. Since the Department of Finance has confirmed that they did not receive any payments from the Applicant for this request, there is nothing to refund from the Government of Nunavut to the Applicant.

Should you have any further questions or concerns please contact Murugesh Narayanan, ATIPP Coordinator by e-mail at mnarayanan@gov.nu.ca or by phone at (867) 975 - 5729.

Sincerely,

Hon. Lorne Kusugak Minister of Health

Lound wonger

Cc: Ruby Brown, Deputy Minister of Health

Murugesh Narayanan, ATIPP Coordinator, Department of Health